
DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIO#
ALASKA ROAD COMMISSION

FAIRBANKS ALASKA

August 19, 1947

Mr, Louis Anderson,
Hot Springs, Alaska,
Dear Sire

Reference your recent imuiry in regard to the
Alaska Road Commission tearing down and using one of yourcabins near Tofty for bridge work.

As advised you verbally, I cannot see any reason why
such a thing should have been done as an old cabin ( 20 years
or

nore)
would not contain any timber suitable for bridge

work.

While at Hot Springs, I made inquiries regardingthis matter and all questioned advised that they knew nothingof the Alaska Road Commission using any cabin for such a
purpose.

Mr. Otta G.
Bayless,

who was foreman down there
last year, advises that he did not tear down or use any cabin
material for any bridge work.

Vergy truly yours,

Frank Nash
YN/a Superintendent


